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December 2, 2011
Dear Parents,

I am teaming up with students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade classes to start a new social skills group.  It will be called “Mrs. Paal’s Pals”.  Seven students have been chosen by their teachers to come into room 105, one period per month and become a pal to the students in our class.  
The students in room 105 will be able to play games, make crafts, and make simple cooking projects with their pals.  This program will help promote social skills and friendships among our students.  I’m looking forward to our first Pals Day which will start on Friday, December 9th.  A schedule is also posted on the back of this letter.  Be sure to ask your children about Mrs. Paal’s Pals!  
Sincerely,

Mrs. Cindy Paal

